
 
12.2.24 
 
 
RE: Inaugural National Native American Heritage Month Parade 
 
 
Dear Parade Participant: Tribal Community Coordinating Center 
 
Thank you for participating in the Inaugural National Native American Heritage Month Parade in 
downtown Sacramento hosted by the California Legislative Native American Caucus on 
November 9, 2024. 
 
Your support helped make this experience a memorable and successful event for the Native 
American community and the Native American Caucus. For generations and centuries, we have 
fought and advocated for the respect, dignity, and celebration of our culture and traditions. The 
parade marked a milestone in that effort. It is the goal to continue this effort annually and to 
grow it and expand it so that more of the Native American community, organizations, allies and 
partners have a place to show their support. With this, I ask for you continued participation as 
we look forward to the next year.  
 
It is my hope that you know your contribution to this historical event brought long overdue 
healing, dignity, and pride to California’s Native American community.  
 
With my deepest heartfelt gratitude, “Thank you”. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

James C. Ramos 
Assemblymember, 45th District 
 


